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April 28, 2011 

 

Ms. Kim Wissman 

Executive Director 

Ohio Power Siting Board 

180 East Broad Street 

Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 

 

Re: Case Number 09-0479-EL-BGN, Hardin Wind Farm 

 

Ms. Wissman, 

 

Hardin Wind Energy LLC (Hardin Wind) is aware that Mr. Ed Rogers of 9247 Co. Rd. 130, Kenton, 

Ohio 43326 continues to write to you and the Ohio Power Siting Board (OPSB) regarding our wind 

farm project in western Hardin County, Ohio.  Hardin Wind believes that the documentation it 

provided to the OPSB during the application process (which is available to the public on the OPSB 

website) contains the information Mr. Rogers is seeking.   

 

In an effort to understand and address his concerns, Hardin Wind has -- on numerous occasions via 

mail and telephone calls -- extended to Mr. Rogers an open invitation to meet with us in our offices 

in Kenton, Ohio.  It is our belief that a personal meeting will be much more effective and conducive 

to answering, if not alleviating, all of his concerns.  Although our offer of meeting with Mr. Rogers 

still stands, unfortunately, to date Mr. Rogers has chosen to not take us up on this offer. 

 

Notwithstanding what Mr. Rogers may think; Hardin Wind believes in good corporate citizenship 

and has worked tirelessly in this regard.  Hardin Wind continues to maintain a very visible office on 

the public square in Kenton and has established excellent lines of communication with the Hardin 

County community including its local schools, universities, and elected public officials. Hardin Wind 

has been available for and provided numerous interview opportunities for the local newspaper and 

radio station, sponsored and attended many public functions and events, spoken at local schools, 

and provided dozens of presentations to local groups and organizations. It is our intent to continue 

to do so.  

 

Should you have any questions please feel free to contact me at you convenience. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

 

Nazre G. Adum, P.E.  

Director, Business Development  
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